TOWN OF WEST STOCKBRIDGE
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

REVISED NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING on January 25, 2024

The West Stockbridge Zoning Board of Appeals will hold an in-
person Public Hearing on Thursday January 25 at 4PM at the
Town Hall 21 State Line Rd. The Applicant, Anastasia Stanmeyer,
is seeking a Special Permit under Section 6.1.2 of the Zoning
Bylaw for conversion of an existing structure into a two family
residence and office space at 3 Hotel St. The application and all
supporting documents are available at the town offices during
regular business hours. Any person interested or wishing to be
heard is invited to attend the hearing.

There is no Zoom or online internet access to this hearing.

C. Randolph Thunfors, Chairman
Zoning Board of Appeals

Original publications: 1/10/24 & 1/17/24

Joseph Roy, Jr

Clerk



